Pablo,

Perused your follow-up e/mail and noted Robbies' comments regarding the desired area. The marked areas on the maps are broadly similar, HC designated area a tad more generous – I will circulate this information to the other CC members, however would think everyone would be in agreement with designated area also the recommended purchase price.

As regards potential issue with impinging on Scottish Water access covers, we would be looking to site the proposed Camper Vans service/charging bays clear of the access lids, (think this may also be a concern for the Golf Club people, however did reassure them we would look carefully at how we sited this facility)

In general, I did some "canvassing" around Gairloch yesterday to gauge the level of support, including visiting the shops, found this to be pretty healthy, with no adverse comments, however, as we are taking a holiday from our regular monthly meeting in August, will see that CC are aware we need to keep the Community briefed, also take soundings of support levels.

Perhaps this and enclosed will suffice meantime, Pablo, but let me know if you need anything further –

Best regards and thanks for your assistance.

Kenny

Chair, Gairloch Community Council.

